
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

We hope you all had a 

fantastic October break. 

The pupils have settled 

brilliantly back in to school 

and are eager to continue 

their learning journey in 

P1this term! Here is a 

snapshot of what is 

happening in Term 2. 

 

 

Literacy 

Reading— Our Jolly Phonics and North 

Lanarkshire reading program will continue. 

Please remember to have reading books in 

bags everyday to make sure we have enough to 

read during reading time.  

 

Phonics – We are enjoying learning our new 

sounds every week. We encourage you to 

practise learning the letter sounds at home as 

much as possible. We would recommend pupils 

to practise common words every day. This will 

help with their reading and writing 

development.  

 

Writing: We will be continuing with the Talk for 

Writing Programme along with teaching 

Emergent Writing skills. We have been 

delighted with the progress of the children’s 

writing. All pupils are enthusiastic and have 

wonderful story ideas.     

 

 

Numeracy and Maths 

This term we are going to cover: 

• Addition  

• Number patterns and 

sequences 

• Money 

• Symmetry 

We will be learning using concrete 

materials and play. This will allow 

children to explore and investigate 

the concepts we are learning in class. 

 

 
Our PE days and times will be: 
Monday and Tuesday. 
We have Mrs Love teaching one of the 
lessons. 
Gym kits are required for these days and 
should include a polo shirt or t-shirt, shorts 
and a pair of gym shoes or trainers. 
This term we are going to cover: 

• Ball Skills 

• Social Dancing 

 

IDL – This term our main focus will be the P1 and P2 

Natvity; “Manger Mouse”. We look forward to 

showcasing our performance later this term.  
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